
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/17/2014 8:32:02 AM
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: News from PG&E's CEO Tony Earley

Catherine - This is a personal note Tony sent to over 800 local elected officials, city/county 
senior staff members and key community leaders and stakeholders throughout our service 
territory. I thought you’d appreciate the community outreach.

Brian

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/
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